
DSPAC 

Monthly Meeting Minutes 

June 17th 2021 

 

Call to Order: 6:30pm 

Ted Hutchings, Jane Pisko, Amanda Brockhoff, Colleen Butler, Cheryl Marek, Courtney 

Fabre-Gillespie, De Anne Hutchison, Debra Geertsma, Nikki Pivert 

 

Review of Previous Minutes – Ted motioned the minutes be adopted as presented. 

 

Trustee Report – Alberta School Board had its2 day spring AGM. The first day was a 

business meeting. The second day was on professional development. There is a lot of 

concern around students and educators mental health. 

Manitoba has a Bill in motion to do away with school boards. There is concern about the 

lack of representation as this has already happened in Nova Scotia. 

 

Admin & Staff Report - Ted Hutchings 

June has been a fun month with lots of activities going on around the school. 

Golf, swimming, field days, talent show, soap box, youth equine to name a few.  

Coming up will be food trucks, middle school awards, exams. 

 

Grad will be June 25th and an indoor event. We are allowed up to 150 guests so each 

Graduate will have 5 tickets. 

 

Class  

 Kindergarten – Dubar 

 Grade 1 - Pisko 

 Grade 1/2 - Lamb / Dreeshen 

 Grade 2 - Bignell  

 Grade 4 -Abbott  

 Grade 5  - Simpson 

The high school staff will stay very much the same. The grade 7-8 class is a hot spot right 

now. Depending on structure a middle school teacher may drop down to teach grade 3. 

 

With Mrs. Tovell retiring, Mr. Banks and  Mr. Hutchings will fill in her Admin and teaching 

role. 



Hot Lunch –June 21st, Students Food trucks Friday, Monster Food truck Monday. 

 

Old Business – Border paving has poured the asphalt and the pits are being used. 

 

New Business-  

 

Adjourned 6:56 pm 
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Treasurer Report- Jane Pisko adopted her report as presented.  

   Expenses  $10,469.88 

   Income  $- 

   Remaining  $1278.43 

Our casino date has been rescheduled for the 3rd quarter of 2023 or as late as the first 

quarter of 2024. 

 

Old Business –  

New Business- The school was gifted 100 chrome books.  

De Anne Hutchison has put her name forward to be the next School Board Trustee.  

Jane will be leaving the PAC group next year so we will be looking for a new treasurer.  

 

Next Meeting –  

Adjourned - 7:03pm 

 

 

 


